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BATH TOWELS

VW'W BaraBooO
BATH ROBES  CRASH TOWELING

ED. MEARTHUR & 5005

October 7, 1942

University of Kans=s
Department of Physical Education
Lawrence, Hansas

Attention: Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach

Dear Mr. Allen:

- Thank you very much for your letter of October 5th
regarding the receipt of the 82 dozen SUPER-GYM towels.

We are mighty happy to state that we are making the
shipment of 40 dozen additional towels today, and will be
making regular shipments from now on. ©Since you are 1n
great need for these towels, we will make shipment in 20
or 25 dozen lots as fast as they come off the loom so that

they will get to you as soon as possible.

.~ Thank you again for this business, Mr. Allen, and 1t
has been a pleasure to serve you. We are mighty happy to
know that you are pleased with the towels.

Yours very truly,

GEORGE McARTHUR AND SONS
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Andrew M. McArthur
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